
  abundant 4056 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abundant 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more {abundant}(-ly), X the more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, the
rather.[ql

  earnest 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more
{earnest}, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, the
rather.[ql

  exceedingly 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb
from 4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the
more earnest, (more) {exceedingly}, more frequent, much more,
the rather.[ql

  frequent 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more {frequent}, much more, the
rather.[ql

  more 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much {more}, the
rather.[ql

  more 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, {more} frequent, much more, the
rather.[ql

  more 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more
earnest, ({more}) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, the
rather.[ql

  more 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the {more}
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, the
rather.[ql

  more 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- {more} abundant(-ly), X the more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, the
rather.[ql

  much 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, {much} more, the
rather.[ql

  rather 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from
4055; more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, the
{rather}.[ql

  the 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from 4055;
 more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X the more earnest,
 (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, {the} rather.[ql

  the 4056 # perissoteros {per-is-sot-er'-oce}; adverb from 4055;
 more superabundantly: -- more abundant(-ly), X {the} more
earnest, (more) exceedingly, more frequent, much more, the
rather.[ql
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